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EARLY YEARS AFTER SCHOOL PROVISION

Dear Eastway Families,

We have seen an increase in the number of families using our Swashbucklers after school

club this term and our top priority is always the children's safety, maintaining high levels

of supervision and ensuring all personal care and additional needs can be met. The

decision was made in September to move all wraparound sessions to our Feastway canteen

but as numbers have increased, this is no longer viable. This has drawn us to the decision

of moving our youngest children back to the Early Years classrooms for after school

childcare sessions.

From today, all early years children- Explorers, Nursery and Reception classes will

spend their afterschool time up until 5pm in the Explorers classroom.

If your child attends till 5pm you now pick up at Explorers gate situated next to the

Family Hub. You will find an intercom system situated on the gate, press the arrow down

to explorers and then press the bell button. A staff member will bring your child out to

you.

If you pick your child up between 5pm-6pm then you will continue to collect from Gate E.

All our children from Years 1-6 will continue to be picked up from Gate E.

It is important that you book your child in for Swashbucklers via ParentPay unless you have

an agreement with the school office. This helps us maintain ratios and cater for any

dietary needs. If your child has additional needs, requires extra supervision or personal

care you must inform the school office before booking a place. This is to ensure that we

have adequately trained and suitable staff available to support in the sessions that they

attend.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs Morris and Eastway Swashbucklers Team


